
Blogging on Business & Human Rights: Towards an EU Directive on Corporate 

Sustainability Due Diligence 

On 16 and 23 January 2023, Leonard Feld from CLS&J will co-organise a hybrid workshop in 

cooperation with the NOVA Centre on Business, Human Rights and the Environment on the Draft 

Directive on Corporate Sustainability Due Diligence. The event takes place in Lisbon and is funded 

by a YERUN Research Mobility Award. It brings together early-stage researchers that work at the 

crossroad of business law and sustainability. Participants will discuss key questions related to the 

proposed Directive in the form of blog posts. 

Interested early-stage researchers (i.e. PhDs, Postdocs, Assistant Professors, and motivated & 

advanced Master students) can apply with a CV and a letter of motivation by 10 December 2022 via 

email: lefe@sam.sdu.dk 
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